
Members of the House Human Services Committee,

My name is Seth Flamm and I reside in District 27.  I am asking that you please render
a DO PASS on House Bill 1522.

Schools should provide separate bathroom and locker room facilities based on
biological sex, not gender identity, as they have done for hundreds of years.  Policies
based on gender identity are purely ideological in nature and particularly harm women
and girls by compromising their privacy and safety.

Thank you for your consideration on this important issue and for your service to the
state of North Dakota.

Seth Flamm


